
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Release #53 
June 2020 
 
 
Dear Worthy Regents, Officers and Members: 
 
District Deputy Marcie Wilson has had to resign due to health problems. She is now in an assisted 
living facility and is happy there. The State Board would like to think Marcie for all her years of 
dedicated service to Catholic Daughters. Please keep her in your prayers  
 
Marcie was District Deputy for 2 Courts in the San Bernardino Diocese. I have appointed the following 
District Deputies to take over her courts. Please amend your California State Roster to show the 
changes. 
 
Court #1462 Our Lady of the Valley 
Gina Greear 
16088 Wintun Road 
Apple Valley, CA 92307 
(760) 963-5571 
gggreatful@yahoo.com 
 
Court Little Flower of the Desert #2657 
Jo Bryant 
605 North Robles Avenue #5 
Pasadena, CA 91101 
(561) 445-3097 
jbmeith@gmail.com 
 
  
In Unity and Charity, 
 
 
 
Mary Bernard 
State Regent 
 
 

 
 
 

 


